GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA Board of Zoning Adjustment



October 15, 2007

Joe Fengler, Chairperson Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A P.O. Box 75115 Washington, D.C. 20013

Re: BZA Appeal No. 17699 (1016 H Street, N.E.) ANC 6A

Dear Mr. Fengler:

The Office of Zoning received your letter (attached) on October 9, 2007, withdrawing the above-cited appeal. Please be advised that pursuant to subsection 3113.10 of the Zoning Regulations your appeal is hereby WITHDRAWN. No further action will be taken on this application.

If you have any questions, please call Richard S. Nero Jr., Deputy Director of Operations at (202) 727-6311.

SINCERELY.

JERRILY R. KRESS, FAIA Director, Office of Zoning

Attachment

cc: John C. Formant, Property Owner

Tchaka Sapp, Lessee

Ward Six, Councilmember Tommy Wells Harriet Tregoning, Office of Planning

Alan Bergstein, Office of the Attorney General

rsn

Telephone: (202) 727-6311 Facsimile: (202) 727-6072 E-Mail: dcoz@dc.gov Web Site: www.dcoz.dc.gov